UPC FALL FESTIVAL ON WHEELS

Sunday, October 18, 2020 just after Worship Service
An All New Church Adventure

Come play with us! We miss each other! Yes, we do. Even the most active of us get to see just a few of us and
not often enough. So, what can we do?

Let’s travel through the fall leaves and go visit our whole church family!

Anyone, any family, and their COVID safe guests can sign up to be “Festival Households”, but especially
e Residents of settings like Independence Village, Buehler Home, Proctor Place, and or

e Anyone who is not getting out because of COVID or other challenges.

Anyone or COVID safe group can sign up to be “Festival Travelers”. They may be
e Groups of people comfortable sharing a vehicle or

e Individuals not comfortable sharing a vehicle who want to pair with another vehicle or two and travel as
a small “caravan” to share the fun.

“Festival Travelers” will follow a route over the course of two or three hours after church on Oct. 18™, visiting
our “Festival Households”.
e Each “Festival Traveler” vehicle will start at a different “Festival Household”.

e  From their curb or front lawn, they can
o Perform a skit, sing a song,
Share a visual joke,
Deliver a COVID safe treats (prepackaged snacks, flowers, gag gift, balloons, something else?),
Create a chalk drawing,
Do gymnastics,
Or whatever fun that you can think up. Share your silliness ideas!
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e Then move on to the next household on their “route” and do it all over again.

e Each Festival Household is invited to do the same, a Joke, a riddle, some silliness through their picture.
window, entertaining their Festival Traveler guests with an exchange of silliness and laughter.

Make it a Picnic! Box lunches will be available. More details to come.
UPC Children are invited to wear their Halloween costumes.
Sign-up happens between September 20" through October 8.
e After sign-up is completed, routes will be designed. Each “Festival Traveler” will be assigned a route of

“Festival Households” with a unique beginning address so visits are staggered along the route.

e Routes will be delivered via e-mail the day before, Saturday, October 17. Copies will also be available
after service on the 18™,

Come join the fun! Sign-up happens between September 20" through October 8.



